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The continuous raise in rent increase percentage is predatory to tenants. In the 3 

years I’ve lived here I have experienced the highest rent increases in my adult life. 

The lack of rent control will force the small business heart and charm of Portland 

Oregon. We want and deserve to stay here.  

If landlords need more money, perhaps they should consider getting a second job, as 

most of us tenants are required to have to meet their outrageous demands. 


